UGANDA DELEGATION STATEMENT AT THE UPR OF MAURITANIA, GENEVA, JANUARY 2021
Thank you, President,

Uganda welcomes the delegation of Mauritania and thanks them for their comprehensive national report. 
We congratulate the government for a successful Constitutional reform held in 2017 and the subsequent political elections held in 2018 and 2019.  We commend the government for the important steps taken to increase the level of representation of women in the legislature and other elective political positions.  Positive note is taken of the ratification of the International Labour Organization Migrant Workers (Supplementary Provisions) Convention, 1975, and the Tripartite Consultation (International Labour Standards) Convention, 1976.

We note the challenges by inadequate resources for institutions defending human rights, which has been worsened by the COVID-19 pandemic.
Uganda makes the following recommendations:

1. Continue efforts to eradicate discriminatory practices including slavery.
2.  Continue to build the capacity of judges, lawyers and court officials in the promotion and protection human rights.
We wish Mauritania a successful review.
I thank you.
